

# Regional and OGSA meeting

Tuesday, January 12<sup>th</sup> - 6:30 pm  
10<sup>th</sup> floor (Intercontinental Hotel) - #1020

Good morning,

Just wanted to send everyone a reminder and a few more details about our gathering on Tuesday.

If you would like to add to any of the possible conversation items below, please contact me:

- Discuss our regional and provincial golf events – successes and challenges – share ideas to increase participation.
- Implementation of the equipment training opportunities for Superintendents and Equipment managers to be provided in different regions organized by the OGSA in partnership with the various regional associations
- The regional update newsletter was discussed last year. Spring seemed to be the optimum time for publishing, the fall newsletter was not prepared due to lack of input. Should we continue and just do an update in the Spring?
- The OGSA does wish to communicate and work with the 8 regional associations. Are there any ideas on how we can be more effective in communicating our message collectively?

## **Confirmed Attendance – Regional Associations**

Douglas Kennedy – KEGS

Nic Bell – GBGSA

Tim Colin – EOGSA

John Lamoureux – OVTA

Mark Durand – GLAGS

John Taylor – WOGSA

## **Attendance unknown**

Matt Dodson – LSGA

Stuart McMillan – NOGSA

If there are any questions or concerns about the location or the meeting please feel free to contact me on my cell at 613-539-1187.

We look forward to seeing all of you.

Jason Boyce

Communications Chair - OGSA